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Dear Region III Members, 
 
 
Greetings to all of the great members of Region III from the beautiful magnolia 
state of Mississippi. The warm weather is evidence enough that summer is here 
and whether you are vacationing or just working in your yard please be safe and 
stay hydrated. 
 
It is the time of the year when your club nominating committees will be contacting 
membership to consider a club officer or a committee chairman position. When 
approached by your nomination committee or club President STEP up get 
involved and you will be so rewarded by the knowledge you will gain.  
 
Recruit, Recruit, Recruit… Go to the ADDC website and look at the tons of new 
information on increasing your membership.. There is new membership 
recruitment ads, new ads promoting monthly meetings, ads for thanking your 
sponsors, new ads highlighting petroleum based items and new ADDC general 
awareness ads.  
 
I know I have been saying this every month but, LIVIN’ LOVIN’ LAFAYETTE’ is 
just around the corner and if you have not gotten in your registration it is not to 
late….. 
 
Till Next Month, 
  
Sharon Blackwell 
   
Quote of Month:  You can do something extraordinary, and something 
that a lot of people can't do. And if you have the opportunity to work on 
your gifts, it seems like a crime not to. I mean, it's just weakness to quit 
because something becomes too hard...” ―Morgan Matson,  

- CONNECT 
- ENGAGE 
- COLLABORATE 
- LEARN 
 


